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I support this measure.  As a motorcycle rider I always fear being rear ended at a 

stop light by a truck or car that fails to see us as they come to a stop.  Also, I have an 

air cooled motorcycle and when it stays in one spot running for an extended period of 

time, the engine can overheat and permanent damage can occur.   

Thank you for hearing my testimony, 

Richard Stevens 


